
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Consultation outcomes on the proposal to open a 
specialist centre at Worplesdon Primary School 

 

A total of five responses were received during the consultation period which closed on 

Friday 19 July 2019.  All five responses agreed with the proposal. 

During the consultation period a public meeting was held at the school on Thursday 11 
July 2019.  A total of 5 people attended this meeting.   

 

 

 

As a result of the consultation process it has been decided to proceed with the 
proposals and the statutory notice will be issued on Monday 23 September 2019.  This 
will give a further 4 week period for interested parties to make representations.   

Following this period it is planned that a paper detailing the proposal and consultation 
outcomes will be presented to the Cabinet Member for All Age Learning in November 
for a decision. 
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